To Senator Wagner and the Senate Rules Committee:

| am writing to you in support of SB 791. Ranked Choice Voting allows for a more fair election system,
and allows the true will of the people to be heard. Among its advantages, RCV requires candidates to
work for the support of all voters, leading to less negative and divisive campaigning, and resulting in
candidates who actually represent a majority of their constituents. This would be a refreshing change
from our current system.

| urge you to add your support to SB 791.
Best regards,

Isaac Frazier
Oregon City, OR



